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	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Bankside East Of Oxford Road, West Of Oxford Canal Banbury Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters - (Outline Application 05/01337/OUT) - Provision for proposed highways infrastructure spine road and associated drainage 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Roche 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr James Radtke

	Email:
	 

	Address:
	22 Spinney Drive, Banbury, Oxfordshire OX16 9TA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to this development for the following reasons. First the local area cannot support the extra traffic that will be generated by this development. Both during the building phase and when people move in. All areas of employment and motorway access are to the north increasing cross town traffic. Second the water supply in this area will cannot support a development of this size. Third with the building of a development of this size the run off from the land will be increased causing increased risk of flooding of the Cherwell river and the Oxford Canal, which has flooded in the recent past. There is no place for the surface water to drain to as everything in this area drains into the river/canal. Fourth the local hospital cannot support the increased population from a development such as this especially in this age of cut backs to the NHS. Fifth loss of green field land which is currently used for agriculture. This land has grown crops from cereals, oil seed rape, and peas. Sixth the demand for a development of this size currently does not exist. The people who will be moving in will be mainly commuters working in either in Birmingham or London. This will in effect turn Banbury and Bodicote in to bedroom towns with no support being put into the local town or village. Finally this development is in the wrong place and is only about putting money into developers pockets. There are other sites to the north of Banbury which are more suitable, if there is a burning desire to build more houses. All that you will get from this development is increased flooding, increased traffic, loss of agricultural land, loss natural habitat and and changing of the very character of this section of the Cherwell Valley. It has been proven that this development is unwanted and has been forced upon the local populace without even the chance of having their say at a public inquiry.


